
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 
Well done to all the children for their efforts in narrating, singing, dancing, playing and acting out our Nativity play 

‘Whoops A Daisy Angel’.  The Church was full for all performances with proud parents and family.  It was a super 

ending to a very busy term.  On behalf of all the staff, we wish you a very Happy Christmas and a 

healthy, peaceful New Year.  School reopens on Tuesday 8th January 2018. 

Week ending 21st December 2018 

Year 2 News 

We’ve had a really busy half term completing our Topic on food and finishing off our fantastic Cloudy with a Chance of 

(Children’s choice here) stories.  We have also baked our wonderful array of different flavoured muffins using the 

eggs we collected on our farm visit. The winning flavour, after much deliberation and taste testing, was the mint choc 

chip muffin. The children have all worked really hard and our work is getting better and better. Children are reading 

at home much more and this is really making a difference to their class work. Thank you very much for all of your help 
and support this term. 

Year 3 / 4 News 

The children have worked extremely hard this half term and should be really proud of themselves. In the last couple 

of weeks, we have finished our topic by writing an explanation text on how and why the pyramids were built. The  

children certainly showed off their historical knowledge and lots used their writing target too. We also finished our 

magnet work and the children designed and made magnetic games. As a reward for all of their hard work, they baked 

some Christmas biscuits. I hope they shared them as they looked delicious!  

Year R 1 News 

What a busy two weeks we have had! Well done to each and every one of you who made our Whoops-a-Daisy Nativity 

wonderful. You danced beautifully, sang amazingly, remembered your lines perfectly and spoke so clearly! This week 

we walked to the post office and delivered our Christmas Cards, we hope you like them. After looking in reading  

records, it's great to see so many children reading at least  3 times a week and receiving a sticker for their  

bookmark. Thank you for all your support. We hope you have a great Christmas from the R/1 Team. 

FUSS  
Well done to FUSS for organising a 

brilliant Christmas Fayre, it was 

lovely to see so many parents and 

children.  It looks like we may have 

made around £1200.00 for school 

including the raffle ticket sales. 

Donations made to Charities 

As a school we have donated gener-

ously to the  

charities listed below: 

Children in Need—£90.56 

Royal British Legion —£108.20   

Operation Christmas Child—21 boxes 

Grace Kelly Ladybird Fund—£100.00 

Paddington UNICEF—£193.00 

FUSS Raffle tickets—£409.00 

School reopens on  

Tuesday 8th January 

2019 

Bingo Boards 
Well done to  

Olivia Ba— Key Stage 1 

Megan —Key Stage 2 

for filling their bingo boards. 

They have both received a £5.00  

Waterstones voucher. 

Raffle Tickets 

Well done to: 

Evan 

Holly W 

Henry  

who sold the most  

raffle tickets.  They 

each received a tin of 

sweets. 


